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Attachment L: Thank-you email for non-eligible participants 

 

Participants who go through the screener who are not selected for participation in either 
the user interview or the usability testing are sent the following as thanks for going 
through the screener. 

Dear <NAME>, 

Thank you for taking the time to answer a few questions from the National Center for 
Science and Engineering Statistics (NCSES) regarding science and engineering data and 
information. Though you do not meet the eligibility criteria for this particular study at 
this time, we hope that you will be interested in participating in future research projects. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Finkelpearl 
VP of User Experience 
Alley.co  


